SPRINGS AROUND CORNER, Really.
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Trophy plaques should get mailed next week, if not to you finishers by late March give us a
jingle. Bunch of Arrowheaders showing great results at ITI 350 up north, congratulations to all,
quite a year is an understatement! Good luck to you in all your off-season endeavors, hope to
see you again in I-Falls.




